
Harrietsfield Elementary School
Info for Families: October 24-28

Important Dates:

October 28  October
Conference Day - no
classes

October 31
Halloween

November 3  Nourish
Your Roots Pick Up
4:30-6:30pm

We are in Mi’kma’ki, the ancestral and unceded territory of the Mi’kmaw people. This
territory is covered by a series of treaties signed revolving around peace and friendship.
We acknowledge that people of African descent have been in Nova Scotia for over 400
years .

School Calendar📅
Please note that our school calendar has been linked to our HES website.

Halloween
On Monday, October 31st, we will be having Halloween activities at school.  Students are
welcome to wear a costume to school that day.  If they choose to wear a costume, it should
be something that they are comfortable to wear all day, keeping in mind that it is a phys.ed
day.  It should also be bathroom friendly.  Students may not bring props or weapons or
wear a Halloween mask.  If students choose to wear face paint, it must be applied before
arriving at school in the morning.  We will also be having a costume parade so that
students will be able to see each others’ costumes.  It should be lots of fun!  Individual
classroom teachers will be in contact with families, if they are allowing snacks to be sent
in.

Staff Parking Lot
We would like to request that families do not use our staff parking lot in the mornings
when you are dropping off your child.  Our spaces are very limited; when staff are not able
to find a parking space, this can cause issues.  Thank you for your cooperation with this.

Drop-Off Loop / Buses
When our school buses are in the loop in the morning, please do not enter the loop to
drop off your child.

Headline Promotions - Holiday Orders
Headline Promotions has agreed to do a bulk Holiday Order for our school.  Orders will be
accepted until November 18th and can be picked up the week of December 12th-16th.  If
you would prefer to keep the order as a Christmas secret, just let Kathy in the office know.
Because the orders will be delivered to the school, this saves you the shipping costs.
https://headlinepromotions.ca/harrietsfield-school/

https://hsc.hrce.ca/calendar
https://hsc.hrce.ca/
https://headlinepromotions.ca/harrietsfield-school/


Safe Arrival
We want to thank you very much for using our new safe arrival process.  Using this
system makes our mornings much easier!

Wela’lioq/Merci/Thank you,

Mrs. Little & Ms. Welsh


